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City Hall Offering 24/7 Bill Payment Kiosk 

 

City of Yakima water, sewer and refuse customers now have a bill payment kiosk outside City 
Hall’s main entrance on 2nd Street that is available to accept City utility payments 24 hours a 
day, seven days a week. 
 
The kiosk provides information to customers in English and Spanish. 
 
The City established the kiosk as an option for utility bill payment both now, with City Hall closed 
due to COVID-19 precautions, and for when City Hall re-opens on Tuesday June 1st. 
  
Online utility bill payments also continue to be an option. Click Utility Services (yakimawa.gov) 
for more information. 
 
Customers using the kiosk for City utility payments will need to have their account number to 
look up bill information. The kiosk accepts cash, debit/credit cards and personal checks. It 
processes checks as electronic or e-checks, which means the machine will not keep the check 
but read the routing and account numbers and then return it to the customer. 
 
The kiosk will not process payments of citations, permit or dog licensing fees. 
 
Call 575-6080 or e-mail utilities@yakimawa.gov for more about the City of Yakima Utility 
Services Division. 
 


